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I would like to voice my objection to the HB 4002 Agriculture Overtime Bill that is 

being heard today (Feb 8, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.) in a public meeting with The House 

Committee Members on Business and Labor. 

 

Obviously anyone who is in favor has not worked on a farm or ranch!  For MANY 

TEENAGERS working on farms during harvest season (summers) affords them the 

means for college tuition, etc. and/or money for the year.   

 

As my grandmother used to tell me “Idle Hands are the Devil’s Workshop” – If people 

are working, they’re less likely to look for things to do with their time! 

 

If you are not the correct person to direct this to, please let me know what the 

process is. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Vickie Bailey 

Albany OR 

 

 

 


